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Agenda Item No. (13) 

Board of Directors  
Meeting of January 26, 2024 

COMMUNICATIONS 

1. An email from Kathleen with Tribaldata, addressed to the Board of Directors, received on
December 28, 2023, proposing the District waive Bridge tolls and bus and ferry fares for
all tribal government employees and persons affiliated with them.

2. An email from Rachelle Sarosi, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge Highway and
Transportation District, received on January 4, 2024, expressing concern over the cost of
Bridge tolls.

3. An email from Twila Lewis, addressed to Golden Gate Bridge Highway and
Transportation District, received on January 5, 2024, expressing concern over the General
Manager’s comments in reference to the Suicide Deterrent System in an Associated Press
article published on January 4, 2024.

A copy of all communications listed above is available upon request from the Office of the District 
Secretary. 
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